
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED REVISIONS 
PPM 160-9 – Student Organizations Policy 
 
The Office of Student Conduct is proposing a set of revisions to the campus Student 

Organizations Policy (PPM 160-9). The Policy is currently in its regular three year review and 

the revisions reflect updates and changes to the current language. The proposed revisions 

include: 

 

• Removing the definition of College Student Organizations. While this definition is 

included in the Policy, the term is not used in the body of the Policy Statement as it 

applies to Registered Student Organizations only. The Council of Deans of Student 

Affairs (CDSA) have determined a separate College Student Organizations Policy is 

necessary and plan to work on a draft policy during the 2022-23 academic year.  

 

• Inclusion of language noting that Registered Student Organizations are not eligible to 

register with undergraduate colleges, the Division of Graduate Education and 

Postdoctoral Affairs, or academic/professional school as a college-based or other 

student organization. This change was made to make clear the singular registration 

status of Registered Student Organizations.  

 

• Decrease of the number of required Principal Members for Registered Student 

Organizations from four to three. The Center for Student Involvement requested the 

change to make it easier for organizations to register as a Registered Student 

Organization.  

 

• Update the Director of Student Conduct’s title to Director – Student Affairs Policy, 

Standards, and Conduct. 

 

The Policy will be reviewed by the UC San Diego Student Conduct Group, which will provide 

feedback to the Office of Student Conduct prior to the normal campus comment period.  


